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I am extremely excited to start the upcoming school year.  We received incredible and inspiring 
training at the SAM conference in late August and we spent last week as a District Team 
planning for the upcoming year.

We have team of focused, dedicated and very inspiring leaders and we had excellent training 
during leadership week from Rebecca Rappold and Dennis Juneau.

I look forward to supporting each building and its admistrative team in helping create a 
welcoming, loving and educationally engaging environment for the upcoming school year.

Buffalo Hide Academy will meet next week to continue our process of creating new, exciting 
and engaging culturally relevant curriculum. 


